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New Yorker 

On Project 

In Haiti 
NEW YORK, N. Y. — Prof. 

Mary Helen Harden, director of 
Speech and Hearing clinic, will 
work in Haiti, W. I., this summer, 

The New Yorker is to supervise 
research project aimed at inaugur- 

ating a program of speech and 
hearing correction in the schools 
and communities of the all-Negro 
republic. 

The project is being conducted 
under the auspices of the Bahai 
World Faith in Haiti of which Dr, 

Maurice LaFleur is chairman, 

Miss Harden, a member of Phi 
Delta Kappa, is fluent in French, 
the native tongue of Haiti. 
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